
NOTICE OF PROPERTY TAX INCREASE 
 
 
The McIntosh County Board of Education has adopted a tentative millage rate which will 
require an increase in property taxes by 3.87 percent. 
 
All concerned citizens are invited to attend the public hearings on this tax increase to be 
held at the McIntosh County Board of Education Central Office Building, 1100B CA 
Devillars Road, Darien, GA. Hearings will be held on October 1, 2025 at 5:30 p.m., and 
October 8, 2025 at 12:00 noon and 6:00 p.m. respectively. 
 
This tentative increase will result in a millage rate of 16.20 mills (remained the same as  
2024), an increase of .603 mills above the rollback rate of 15.597.  The proposed tax 
increase for a home with a fair market value of $250,000 is approximately $ 60.30 and 
the proposed tax increase for non-homestead property with a fair market value of 
$100,000 is approximately $ 24.12. 


